
Notice of Non-discrimination 

The Texas Higher Education Coordinating Board does not discriminate on the basis of race, 
color, national origin, sex, disability, or age in its programs and activities. 

The following persons have been designated to handle inquiries regarding the non- 
discrimination policies: 

Glenn Tramel
Director of Human Resources
Texas Higher Education Coordinating Board

1200 E. Anderson Lane, Room 1.188
Austin, TX 78752
512-427-6193

For Policies related to Title IX: 

Cathie A. Maeyaert, J.D.
Director – Private Postsecondary Institutions
Academic Quality and Workforce Division 
Texas Higher Education Coordinating Board 

1200 E. Anderson Lane, Room 3.188 
Austin, TX 78752 
512-427-6527

For further information on notice of non-discrimination, visit https://ocrcas.ed.gov/contact-ocr 

for the address and phone number of the office that serves your area, or call 1-800-421-3481.

https://ocrcas.ed.gov/contact-ocr

